SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
July 11, 2019

MEMBERS PRESENT: Larry Magee
Guy Buckel
Matt Schoffel
Jerry Hourihan, Jr

The June 13th meeting was canceled.

The July 11th meeting started at 5:00 P.M. Larry Magee approved the
minutes of May 9th and Jerry Hourihan, Jr. second.

Matthew Schoffel discussed about dedicating a tree for councilman David
Vargaretti and to have a bench wrap around it with a dedication plague or
engrave on the bench.

Guy Buckel had mention that Louis Ferrara had talked to councilwoman
Stephaine Buckle they want to do something for Councilman David Vargaetti
in honor of him. He wanted to know if Shade Tree has any ideas. Guy Buckel
had said maybe a tree garden where Councilman David Vergaetti wanted to
plant a tree next to the Henry Hudson Trail at the end of Borough Hall
building.

Matthew Schoffel is going to start working on grants the first one is for
$5000.000 and also a larger grant to inventory the trees in town.

When getting a tree permit want to include a letter regarding procedure will
talk to Robin Klinger about it.

Have two metal signs left suggestion where to put them Train Station,
Highway 34, Borough Hall and maybe Main Street.

Jerry Hourihan, Jr motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:40 P.M. and Matthew
Schoffel second. The next meeting will be August 8, 2019 in the conference
room at MMCC, 201 Broad St at 5 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary McMurray
Secretary



